
Shoreline Stabilization Options  
for Newington’s Fox Point Area 

Site Visit & Design Concept Discussion with  
Seth Wilkinson 

Monday, March 26, 2018 from 1:00PM to 4:30PM 
Location: Fox Point properties & Newington Town Office 

Draft Agenda 
1:00pm: Site walks | Town’s Fox Point property & Little Bay Rd. private property site 

2:15pm: Drive to Newington Town Offices (205 Nimble Hill Rd.) 

2:30pm: Shoreline stabilization approaches for steep banks | Presentation by Seth Wil-
kinson of Wilkinson Ecological Design Inc. followed by questions 

3:15pm: Design options and issues | groups break out by project site to develop rough 
concepts or discuss existing design plans 

4:15pm: Wrap up discussion | partnership & funding opportunities, next steps 

4:30pm : Adjourn 

 

Participation is by invitation only & space is limited.  
Please RSVP as soon as possible to Kirsten Howard at 

Kirsten.Howard@des.nh.gov or (603)559-0020.  

Participants will: 
 Learn about hybrid stabilization approaches for 

steep bank environments like Fox Point 

 Inform designs, guidance, and permitting for steep 

bank stabilization projects   

 Identify partnership and funding opportunities 

An opportunity for property owners/managers, consult-
ants, and permitters involved in or considering shore-
line stabilization projects in the Fox Point area. 


